
 
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

District No. 70 
Libertyville, Illinois 

 
 

June 26, 2017 
 
 
The Public Budget Hearing of the Libertyville Elementary School District No. 70, Lake County, 
Illinois, was held at the Educational Resource Center on June 26, 2017. The meeting was called 
to order at 7:31 p.m. by Mr. Tom Vickers, Board President. 
 
The following members answered present at roll call: Mr. Coughlin, Mr. Grote, Mrs. Hoff,  
Mrs. Lucke, Mrs. Schilling, and Mr. Vickers. 
 
Absent:  Mr. Kennedy 
 
Also present: Dr. Schumacher, Dr. Valentin, Dr. Bean, Mrs. Imholz, Dr. Youngman, 

Robin Kollman, and guests. 
 

Ø Dr. Valentin discussed budget details.  
 

Ø Board President, Mr. Vickers, thanked Dr. Valentin for rolling out the details on the 
different funds over a course of several months.  

 
Ø Mr. Vickers also noted projected budget posted on May 19, 2017. 

 
Ø Mr. Vickers asked for a public comment and there was none. 

 
Motion was made by Mrs. Schilling, seconded by Mrs. Lucke, to adjourn the Public Budget 
Hearing at 7:31 p.m.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
            
      Tom Vickers, Board President 
 
 
            
      Greta Hoff, Board Secretary 


